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Al-Hilal Student Club Participates in the "Sustainability of
Gardens" Initiative

Al-Hilal Student Club, under the Deanship of Student Affairs/ Al Ain Campus, recently
participated in an initiative called "Sustainability of Gardens,” in collaboration with Al Ain
Municipality.

The event was attended by a large number of Al Ain residents, and the participating club

members educated them about the club's goals and its role in promoting sustainability as a
contribution to 2023 being declared the Year of Sustainability in the United Arab Emirates.
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